B T

AT e il et o - e

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE

PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE

Area Medical Officer

Division of Indian Health

Refer to:

Post Office Box 1729
Portland 7, Oregon

May 11, 1959

To Editors and Editorial Writers:

We enclose the latest report on "Progress in Indian
Health."”

Since there are a number of Indian people in your
circulation area, we believe you will be interested in this
publication.

Any further information you wish may be obtained from
the address above.

Sincerely yours,

ffEZQZifizi Z
Robert L. Zobel, M, D.
Area Medical Officer





